




 
Hockey Ends Hunger is an initiative put on for the town of Aurora to help raise 
donations and awareness to support the Aurora Food Pantry to combat food scarcity in 
the town of Aurora. 
 
We are currently going into our third year running the initiative and each year we have 
grown significantly. 
 
The event takes place at the SARC Arena with a hockey game consisting of about 20 
individuals who bring non-perishable food donations in support of the Aurora Food 
Pantry. Every year, friends, family and additional spectators come as well and support 
by bringing their own donations. The event always ends as a friendly game with each 
participant happy that they were able to support the food pantry. 
 
Something we began last year and hope to continue to do again this year is host a 
gathering after the game at a local restaurant or facility in the town of Aurora. Last year 
we hosted this at Shoeless Joe’s Aurora where over 60 people attended bringing more 
non-perishable food items and raising monetary funds through raffle prizes. Through 
this we were able to raise $2,000 for the Aurora Food Pantry and a generous amount of 
non-perishable food items. 
 
We would appreciate any amount, however small, from the Mayors Golf Charity Classic 
to help us continue to grow this initiative such as using the funds to cover the cost of the  
ice time, and getting a facility booked for the evening portion of the event. We are 
currently in the process of getting registered as a not for profit organization and would 
greatly appreciate your support. We would formerly like to request $2,000 as a grant 
from the mayor's charity golf fund.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 




